
 

Year 3 & 4 Girls Football 

 

The girls of Year 3 and 4 took 

part in their postponed football 

festival. Miss. Bennett was so 

proud of their teamwork and 

resilience. They took part in 

skill drills and then a friendly 

tournament. Where they won 

their first game! We look 

forward to seeing them 

progress throughout their time 

at Kingsham! 


